Is Nigeria’s domestic aviation industry at risk? 
[image: ][image: ]Right now as we speak Nigerian airlines are facing huge problems and receiving a little support from the government, Nigeria airlines has been warned that their survival may be at its manger risk if the Nigerian government fails to aid them. 


Industry risk collapse of aviation hits n400/litre on the 10th of February 2022 at 3:51am. The African airlines lost $8.6b in 2021 due to covid-19 travel restrictions, and known that local airlines groan over spike in operating expenses. The fuel price has increased over 100% in one year from N190/litre, and travellers to pay more. Nigeria’s domestic airlines business may go into extinction, says Okonkwo the owner. 
[image: ]I’m times like this, these are not the best times for many Nigerians going by the rising costs of goods and services, and just as local airlines from yesterday, raised the alarm over a massive spike in the price of aviation fuel currently selling at N400/litre in some airports nationwide across the country. Right now as we speak Nigeria domestic aviation in trouble, the industry could be currently facing serious jeopardy should current trends continue. The industry insider’s have warned that rising fuel prices and lack of responsible government oversight may lead many Nigerians [image: ]carriers going defunct.
The other problem is having to deal with covid-19 related problems, the Nigerian carriers have witnessed a steep increase rise in the aviation fuel. The price has more than doubled in the space of a year, mainly shooting up from N180($0.43) per litre in February 2021 to N400 ($o.96) today.
[image: ]

The African network pre-pandemic levels, meanwhile on the whole, 2022 has stated on a rather positive note as far as emirates’ African operations are concerned indeed. In January the company also saw a significant African route restoration among emirates’ African network. And flying first reported that it would return to five countries, following a temporary omicron-included suspension on the 16th of this month.
The industry professionals has been called upon the by government to assist the aviation industry, which contributes for around 4% of Nigeria’s GDP.
[image: ]
It’s recently been told that the emirates got the green light to return to Nigeria, hope to see how it turns out.
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